HB 2063 Form

HB 2063 requires kennel facility operators (those
who are providing boarding services for breeding,
sheltering, training, hunting, “or similar purposes”
for more than three dogs for compensation) to
provide written notice to dog owners if their pet will
be left unattended and without a fire sprinkler
system. A kennel operator that violates this law is
subject to a fine of $500 for each animal boarded
without informed consent. Kennel operators must
ensure that clients sign the informed consent
document prior to leaving an animal at a kennel
facility for boarding.

By signing this form, you agree that you have been
iInformed that pets left with 4 Paws Country Dog
Boarding at times will be left unattended and without
a fire sprinkler system.

Pet Owner Signature Date

“Pet Name(s)



